
Dear LCA families, 

Our Student Council will be participating in the "Pink Out" basketball game on Thursday, 

February 1st. Beginning Monday, January 22nd until Thursday, February 1st, we will be selling 

"Pink Links" (sets of ten) and other pink-themed items at $1 each.  Proceeds will be donated to 

support an LCA family battling cancer. Items may be purchased before school that week.  In 

support of cancer awareness, we also will have a "Color Spirit Week." Only students wearing the 

specified color of the day are allowed to be out of unified dress.  One elementary and one high 

school class with the most student participation for the week, will receive a reward! 

Monday, 1/29: BLUE 

Tuesday, 1/30: PURPLE 

Wednesday, 1/31: GREEN 

Thursday, 2/1: PINK or Pink Out Shirt 

  

In addition, the Senior Class of 2024 is excited to announce our first ever "Snowed in Movie 

Night"!!! See the linked flyer.  To sign up, please email Mrs. Queen: aiqueen@lcaeagles.com. 

Include the number attending and any special accommodations you might need. All proceeds 

will go directly to fund our senior mission trip in April. 

  

Thank you for your support,  

Aimée Queen  
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